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Bids and Awards Committee II 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS  
 

 
PROJECT : Supply, Delivery, and Maintenance of DCP E-Classroom 

Packages 2022 
 
PROJECT No. : 2023c-ICTS3(003&016)-BII-CB-023 

 
DATE  : August 1, 2023 

 
All concerned are hereby notified that the bid opening for the above-said project 
scheduled on August 2, 2023, 8:00 A.M. shall be postponed until further notice. 
 
This Notice is hereby issued for the information and guidance of all prospective 
bidders.  
 
For your information and guidance. 
 
 

 
 
 

              FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS 
                                                    Assistant Secretary and Chairperson 
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